
GENERAL CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED FEBRUARY 25-March ),, 1982 

Feb.25/82 
Feb,26/82 

Mar.1/82 

Mar.2/82 
Mar,3/82 

Mar,5/82 

Mar.8/82 

Mar.9/82 

Mar, 10/82 

Mar. 11/82 
Mar. 12/82 

Mar,17/82 

Mar. 18/82 

Mar.19/82 
Mar,22/82 

Mar,24/82 
Mar .2 5/82 

Mar,26/82 

Copy of Libby Nason's submission to the LRB re: Section 34 investigation 
Copy of proposed plans for changes in the Botanical Garden 
Copy of Bennett's speech of Feb~l8/82 
Letter from LRB acknowledging receipt of Section 96.1 request 
Copy of letters to AUCE Provincial from CFS re: March 12 day of protest 
Copy of memo from ER confirming cancellation of a reclassification appeal 
Letter from National Advisory Committee on Vision Care Plan giving information 
Letter from M,L. Severn, Ministry of Labour re: our request for investigation 
Memo from Sylvia Paquette, Employers' Council of B.C. re: mailing list 
Memo from Labour Arbitration News re: future publication plans 
Letter from Douglas & Kwantlen Faculty Assoc, re: Budget cutback protest 

committee 
Letter from Western Legal Publications Ltd. re: new publication 
Copy of letter from AUCE Local 4 to the Provincial protesting mailing 
Letter from Rosemary Brown thanking us for information we sent her 
Information package from Concerned Citizens for Choice on Abortion 
Letter from R.A. Grant re: establishing a safety committee in GSAB 
Letter from Katy Young sending info. re: wage re-opener 
Letter from William Watson re: lighting in the Main Library 
Letter from a group of AUCE members making a wage proposal for 1982 negot. 
Letter from LRB confirming receipt of Section 11 submission 
Letter from LRB confirming receipt of request for Section 34 investigation 
Copy of letter from Libby Nason re: Patricia House-leave of absence 
Copy of Division J Meeting notice 
Letter from Libby Nason enclosing requested job specifications 
Letter from Katy Young re: 1982 contract proposals 
Copy of Noes on Bennett's Restraint Policies 
Press release from Province of B.C. 
Memo from Lissett Helson re: orientation of a new member 
Copy of memo re: changes in Physical Education 
Press release f~om B.C.Fed. re: medicare premiums 
Call to Convention from AUCE"Provincial 
Memo from Connie Bradley re: address & name change 
Petition from a group of AUCE members registering strong objection to 

Saturday Union meetings 
Brochure on Conference on the Status of Immigrant Women 
Brochure from EPIC 
Letter from CCCA announcing ~a rally on! M§iy.:,8/82 
Letter from Katy Young notifying us of the dates for the Health Care hearings 
Letter from the Coalition for Equality re: Red Rag 
Letter from Burnaby North Secondary School requesting funds for its Girls' 

Field Hockey Team 
Letter from College Printers announcing fee increase 
Letter from Dean Wedepohl, Applied Science in response to AUCE's protest of 

Red Rag, etc, 
Copy of Letter from Dean Wedepohl to Engineering students re: Red Rag, etc. 
Booking conf±rmation for Union meeting 
Press release from the Provincial governament 
Letter from LRB confirming receipt of our letter re: Section 34 
Copy of two letters from Erik de Bruijn extending temporary appointments 
Letter from R.A. Grant acknowledging our request to commence bargaining 
Information brochure from the federal government re: 1981 budget 
Memo from Meyra Bigmore re: Pension conference 
Memo from ER sending further info. re: two reclassification applications 



GENERAL CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED FEBRUARY 1982 

Feb .1/82 
Feb.2/82 

Feb.3/82 

Feb.4/82 

Feb.5/82 
Feb.8/82 
Feb,9/82 
Feb.1O/82 

Feb.15/82 
Feb .16/82 

Feb.12/82 

Feb.16/82 
Feb.18/82 

Feb.17/82 

Feb. 18/82 

Feb.22/82 

Copy of a cancelled severance from ER 
Letter & brochure from Opticplan re: their benefits plan 
Memo from Bonnie Mayer, Education asking for orientation 
Letter & press release from Central America Support Committee asking 

for support for two missing teachers in El S&ivador 
Letter from Libby Nason, ER re: Job evaluation procedure 
Press release from the B.C.Fed. re: new appointments to the Fed. 
Memo from Jarnal Virdi, Graduate Studies asking for a new membership card 
Press release from B.C.Fed. condemning government cutbacks in social services 
Memo from Jet Blake asking the Union Office to send out a notice of a 

Division D meeting 
Letter from Labour Canada requesting an evaluation of the 1981/82 grant 
Letter from BCGEU re: sexual harrassment clauses 
Newsletter from AUCE Local 5 
Port Coquitlam Area Women's Centre •••. appeal for funds 
Letter from Brenda Marles-Osberg, Registrar's Office re: membership card 
Letter from LRB re: Health Sciences Hospital and the HEU application 
Letter & petition from K.O.H.O, protesting high interest rates 
Press release from the People's Front Against Racism & Facist Violence 
Press release from the Provincial government 
Xerox of Sandy Lundy's letter to the Ubyssey 
Press release from the B.C.Fed. re: federal government's job sharing program 
Letter from LRB (copy) re: review of an award at BCIT 
Letter from the Vancouver Board of Trade refusing to send a copy of their 

clerical salary survey 
Memo from BMB Library staff requesting info. on bi-weekly pay periods 
Copy of a letter from Libby Nason to R, Seeley, Finance re: AUCE dues 

deductions 
Petition from the medical secretaries at VGH re: their job classification 
Notice from AUCE Provincial re: opening nominations for Provincial Co-Ordinator 
Letter from Nancy Wiggs and copy of her letter to Law Student's Assoc. re: 

their protest of Engineering students activities 
Letter from Katy Young confirming arrangements re: Health Sci enc es hearing 
Letter from Fran Doyle, Labour Relations Officer, VGH responding to Wendy 

Bice 
Letter from Louise Archibald resigning as steward and naming ; Susan Sherlock 

as her replacement 
Information brochure from the Pay Resea rch Bureau 
Le tt er from Labour Canada re: 1982-83 Labour Education Grants Program 
Memo from Renou f USA, Inc. re: books on order 
Letter from the Women's Labour Project re: publications . 
Memo from Sue Eldridge re: E.S. Woodward Lecture Series 
Petition fro m AUGE members in Main Library re: AUCE contacting th e B.C.Fed. 

to endorse their protests of the gov ernment restraint program 
Feb. 23 /82 Letter from Katy Young sending a copy of a case she thought would be of 

in t erest 
Letter from Libby Nason re: Job Code 151.33 
Letter from Katy Young reporting on the Health Sciences hearin g 
Letter from Workers' Compensation Board confirming they will accept a 

submission re: the University's application for variance 
Feb.24/82 Press release from th e B,C,Fed. re: CAIMAW's occupation of the LRB offices 

Letter fro m Libb y Naso n re: Januar y dues check-off 
Copy of letter f rom the Ministry of Labour to Physical Plant re: lighting 
Information package from the Domestic Workers Union 
Press release from AUCE Provincial endorsing the HEU call for a common front 
Letter from Katy Young re: 1982 contract proposals 
Letter fro m Katy Young re: government restraint program 

Feb.25/82 Letter from David Fairey re: cost o f benefits 
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